LEGAL NOTICE
PLANNING BOARD
PORTSMOUTH, NEW HAMPSHIRE

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Planning Board will hold a public hearing on the following
application on Thursday, February 19, 2009, starting at 7:30 pm in the Eileen Dondero Foley Council
Chambers, City Hall, Municipal Complex, 1 Junkins Avenue, Portsmouth, New Hampshire.

A. The application of the City of Portsmouth, Owner, for property located at 680 Peverly Hill
Road, and Verizon Wireless (Cellco Partnership), Applicant, wherein Site Review approval is
requested to attach antennas and cables to an existing telecommunications tower and install a 12 x 30’
equipment shelter and propane tank, with related paving, utilities, lighting, landscaping, drainage and
associated site improvements. Said property is shown on Assessor Plan 254 as Lot 8 and lies within
the Municipal district;

David M. Holden,
Planning Director

Please note that the actual Agenda format will differ from that of the Legal Notice. Please call the Planning Department at
610-7217 during the week of February 16, 2009 for information on the Agenda format or check the City’s website at
www.cityofportsmouth.com.

Notice to the members of the public who are hearing impaired — if you wish to attend a meeting and need assistance, please
contact the human resources office at 610-7274 one week prior to the meeting.



